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Welcome To Central!  
Guests: Guests: Guests: Guests: Good Morning! Please fill out a connect card (found in the seat 

pocket) and leave in the offering plate. Parents in the 10:45am service:  Parents in the 10:45am service:  Parents in the 10:45am service:  Parents in the 10:45am service:  

Children 4yrs up to 4th grade are invited to attend their own age-

appropriate worship service which begins just after our worship, before 

the sermon.  Preschool worship is for children 4yrs old to kindergarten. 

Children’s worship is for 1st-4th grade children.  This is optional and 

children are welcome to stay with you.   

Get Connected At Central 
We are a church of small groups and we would like to help you get con-

nected with others to form relationships that last.  We have a list of our 

Sunday morning classes and our other small groups on our website and 

brochures are available in the south foyer and at the welcome desk, or 

one of our friendly greeters would be happy to help you find a class! 

 

    2018 Finances In Review: December 30th, 2018 

Weekly Offering Needed………………….……….…….$20,000.00Weekly Offering Needed………………….……….…….$20,000.00Weekly Offering Needed………………….……….…….$20,000.00Weekly Offering Needed………………….……….…….$20,000.00    

Budget Offering Received……..…………..…..……......$25,990.63Budget Offering Received……..…………..…..……......$25,990.63Budget Offering Received……..…………..…..……......$25,990.63Budget Offering Received……..…………..…..……......$25,990.63    

YearYearYearYear----ToToToTo----Date Received….…………….…..……………..$993,418.37Date Received….…………….…..……………..$993,418.37Date Received….…………….…..……………..$993,418.37Date Received….…………….…..……………..$993,418.37    

YearYearYearYear----ToToToTo----Date Needed……………...………………..…$1,040,000.00Date Needed……………...………………..…$1,040,000.00Date Needed……………...………………..…$1,040,000.00Date Needed……………...………………..…$1,040,000.00    
 

*Contributions to existing designated funds are welcome. The church is not bound 

to honor specific suggestions for that fund.  Should the church vote to close a fund, 

the remaining balance will be under the discretion of the Stewardship Committee. 

DDDDeeeeaaaaccccoooonnnn    OOOOffff        
TTTThhhheeee    WWWWeeeeeeeekkkk::::        

JJJJeeeeffffffff    MMMMccccMMMMuuuurrrrpppphhhhyyyy    
918918918918----274274274274----7777444466666666    

CENTERED    CONNECTED    COMMITTED 
            (Worship)           (Small Groups)           (In Ministry)(Worship)           (Small Groups)           (In Ministry)(Worship)           (Small Groups)           (In Ministry)(Worship)           (Small Groups)           (In Ministry)    
    253               257                 190 

Dec.Dec.Dec.Dec.    

30303030 

Winter Weather 
If you download the Central app and turn on notifications, you will be 

alerted of any service cancelations.  Our Central Facebook page and 

church office will also keep you updated of any service changes.  Contact 

Matt Flindt if you would be willing to help clear sidewalks after a snow. 

Wednesdays At Central 
This Wednesday, January 9th we will resume with the full schedule.  Adult 

Bible Study is at 4:30 and 6:30pm.  Wednesday Dinner is from 5:30-

6:15pm, the dinner menu and sign up sheet is on the bulletin board by 

the office and also in the Senior Adult area.  Classes for PreK up to Adult 

and Prayer Group is at 6:30pm. .  Contact Alberta Turman or the church 

office if you would be interested in helping with Wednesday meal prep!   

PRCO Baby Bottle Drive 
We will again be partnering with the Pregnancy Resource Center of Owas-

so for our annual Baby Bottle Drive.  Start saving your pocket change!  The 

bottles will be available on Sanctity of Life Sunday, January 20th.  You can 

pick up as many bottles as you would like to fill and return them with a 

check (to PRCO) or filled with change by February 10th.  Every little bit will 

go to help this wonderful local not-for-profit organization provide prenatal 

care, earn to learn parenting classes that rewards parents for completing 

classes with credit to use towards baby essentials and so much more! 

Experiencing God Bible Study 
This classic study guides readers to experience a relationship with God 

through which they come to know and do His will by learning to recognize 

when He is speaking. It also helps them understand the importance of His 

timing.  Two classes offered: Sundays 3:30pm starting tonight, January 6th 

or Wednesdays 6:30pm starting this Wednesday, January 9th.  Childcare is 

available by reservation only for Sundays (Wednesdays are provided with 

Student Takeover)   

Men’s Breakfast 
Guys, this Saturday, January 12th is the next Men’s Breakfast at Central. It 

starts at 8am and is a free event, no sign up needed! 

2018 Contribution Statements  
The 2018 Contribution Statements will be available to pick up outside the 

office on January 20th. Any not picked up by January 31st will be mailed 

that day.     If you have moved recently, make sure the office has your new If you have moved recently, make sure the office has your new If you have moved recently, make sure the office has your new If you have moved recently, make sure the office has your new 

mailing address!  mailing address!  mailing address!  mailing address!  The next Business meeting is January 27th at 5pm.    


